
Still Need A Treasurer Shadower 
Our current treasurer, U’ilani Walker-Baricuatro is looking for 
someone to shadow her this year and take the reins as PTSO 
Treasurer for the 2020-2021 school year. Accounting 
background is a plus, but if you’re detail oriented, organized 
and can finish tasks in a timely manner, please consider this 
position. Contact Erin or Stacy to get started! 

Junior Parent Night Recap 
Hope everyone who attended Junior Parent Night benefitted from  
information shared at the various sessions! Included in the folder 
we received at check in, was a PowerSchool SMS printout 
showing Community Service Hour Totals. Please review it with 
your student to ensure itʻs up to date. Students are urged to 
complete any remaining hours this school year so they donʻt have 
to scramble during Senior year. Also included in the folder was a 
Class Ring Order Form. The order date is set for November 5 
during lunch in the dining hall. Orders may also be mailed 
directly to Jostens.                                                                  

Please contact counselor, Kato Moala with any questions:  
kamatael@ksbe.edu   (808) 573-7244          

 1

PTSO REPS 
Erin Rodrigues                   
(Brynn Rodrigues) 
erinrodrigues20@yahoo.com                
(808) 357-6601                                               

Stacy Pang                   
(Savannah Rose Dagupion)  
healani2@msn.com              
(808) 264-5132 

STAY INFORMED 
• Daily Bulletin- login to KS 

Connect and click 
“Subscribe” to receive daily 
email notifications for high 
school events and info. 

• PTSO Correspondence- class 
newsletters are sent via email 
from Lokelani Patrick, our 
Parent Community 
Coordinator. Please add 
kapatric@ksbe.edu to your 
contacts so emails go 
straight to your Inbox. 

• Social Media- look for our 
Facebook page and request 
to join if you’re not already in 
the group!                      
Search “KSM C/O 2021” 

• KSM Website- visit 
maui.ksbe.edu for athletics, 
forms and other resources.
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IMPORTANT DATES                                                                                                                                                                                                                                             
September 30-October 4 - Homecoming Week          
October 1 - Ho’olaule’a Meeting (Non-Food Chairs), 6pm @ 
High School Counseling Center                                                 
October 2 - Warrior Night                                                
October 4 - Homecoming vs LHS                                        
October 7 - Fall Break                                                        
October 14 - Students Return to School                         
October 14 -  PTSO Meeting, 5:45pm @ KSM HS Dining Hall 
October 18 - High School Chapel 
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Teen Zone @ Hoʻolauleʻa  
Save the date! Ho’olaule’a will take place on Saturday, March 7, 2020. Are we excited? YES! Do 
we have chairs? NO! Sooooo your PTSO Reps are doing double duty going to those meetings as 
well. Do we still need help? Definitely and weʻd love for you to get on board with us. We got the 
meetings covered, but need help coming up with themes for our selfie museum. Weʻre also 
looking for artistic people who can help create backdrops and build props. Do you have supplies 
laying around that you can donate, have any business connections, or want to help by 
purchasing a gift card to Amazon, Loweʻs or Home Depot? Please let us know. It would be much 
appreciated! Mahalo if youʻre covering other Hoʻolauleʻa duties.  

Lei Booth Fundraiser                                                                                
MAHALO to those who have sent in non-perishable lei. Donʻt forget, we are collecting throughout the 
school year. If you prefer to send in fresh lei, please give us a headʻs up that you will be doing so. We 
will send a reminder closer to commencement for collection. Here are some ideas of what can be 
turned in now:                                                                                                                                                                                                  
   shell lei  ribbon lei  eyelash lei       crowns                                                                                                         
   kukui nut lei  kamani nut lei inflatable items      sashes           

Cookbook Fundraiser                                                            
We also received some recipes- keep them coming! Our Cookbook Sale is planned for early Senior 
year. Whether you want to participate with sales or not, weʻd love if you can assist us by sharing two 
recipes as this will be a great keepsake to share with ʻohana or send with your student to college. 
Please submit via email to: healani2@msn.com 
 ***Contact Erin if youʻd like to check your current balance toward Project Graduation
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GOT STUFF TO SHARE? 
We welcome feedback! Please let us know if you have anything you’d like us 
to address at future PTSO meetings. If youʻd like to share what your haumāna 
is up to, feel free to send us pics for future newsletters. 

DID YOU KNOW? 
Did you know KSM PTSO is on Amazon’s list of Charitable Organizations? 
Amazon will donate a portion of eligible purchases when you shop at 
smile.amazon.com. Search the list of charities and select Kamehameha 
Schools Maui Campus Ohana to support student enrichment not funded by 
Kamehameha Schools. MAHALO!  
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